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Following the two week recess, Congress is back in session and will have several high profile hearings
this week. For starters, the Energy & Commerce Health subcommittee will continue reviewing prescription
drug costs, this time focusing in on Medicare. In the Rules Committee, which does not typically host high
profile hearings, they will hold the first committee hearing on H.R. 1384, one of the "Medicare for All"
proposals. 

The House is poised to pass several noteworthy drug pricing bills this work period, as well as legislation
to strengthen the Affordable Care Act. Once the House votes on these bills, the question will then become
what is the Senate able to pass and what is their appetite for taking it on this summer. We cover this and
more in this week's preview, which you can find by clicking here. 
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